
In the presence of Canal and River Trust’s North West 
Regional Director Jon Horsfall. 

Full report available on Engage website:  
engageliverpool.com/news/south-ferry-residents-meeting-report 

TUESDAY 9TH JULY 2024 6.00PM
THE YACHT CLUB AT LIVERPOOL MARINA

SOUTH FERRY  
ISLAND RESIDENTS
are invited to a PUBLIC MEETING to  
follow-up the meeting of September 2023


